
 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 8th March 2024 

 

Diary dates 

 Parents Reading Information Evening – to be rescheduled 

11th March SATS Parent information evening 5.30pm 

12th March Learning Together Morning till 9.30am 

18th March Parent Forum 6pm 

21st March Easter Service St John’s Church, Sharow 1.30pm all welcome. 

22nd March Non-Uniform Day funds going to FOSS 

22nd March Easter Fair – after school fun 

 

Parent Forum 

This is a great opportunity for parents to speak to school leaders, including governors – please come 

along.  Items for the agenda should be emailed to Mrs Robinson before Thursday 14th March. 

 

Art Competition 

Art engages creativity, expression and imagination.  Sharing of a piece of artwork can truly expresses a 

freedom of individuals’ own voice. 

 

Here at Sharow we are launching an exciting art competition for all pupils in our school.   

The winning entries will be judged in school and then sent to the Royal Academy of Arts in London. 

Then, your artwork will be viewed and judged by a panel of experienced and passionate artists and 

arts professionals and the selected pieces will be shown in their online exhibition. Some of the 

artworks will also be shown at the Royal Academy of Arts.  The judges are looking for imagination, 

originality and skill. 

 

How to enter: 

1. Each student can submit one piece of artwork and there is no theme.  

2. Send your completed artwork into school. 

3. Provide some information about the piece such as title, size, and a little text about the artwork 

and why you made it.  

4. The artwork can be made using any material; it can be a painting, sculpture, photograph, 

installation, video, drawing, or a combination.  

5. Remember, judges are looking for imagination, originality and skill. 

 

6. Entries need to be returned to school by 20th March 2024.  Entries submitted after this 

date will not be entered.  

 

Piano Concert 

There will be a piano concert on Monday 18th at 2.45pm.  All the children in school who play the piano 

are invited to take part and you are all welcome to join us to enjoy their performances.  To make sure 

we have enough seating, please complete the following link. https://forms.office.com/e/aHgYRyEW6F 

 

 

 

Easter Fair - March 22nd 

The Easter Fair will be held straight after school and includes an Easter bonnet and decorated egg 

competition – entries can be brought in on the day. 



 

 

                         

Donations for the chocolate tombola and bottle stall can be brought in during the week beginning 

18th March. 

 

Sporting Influence Activity Camp Giveaway 

The winners of the draw have been selected. 

Congratulations to:  Oliver, Evelyn, Amelie, Sophie, Jessy, Annie, Jem, Izzy and Olivia. 

Information will be sent through to you very soon. 

 

Forest School Invitation 

Would you like to join us at Forest School on a Tuesday afternoon?  After Easter, it is the turn of von 

Goetz to develop their forest skills.  If you would like to join them for one or more sessions, please 

contact Mrs Robinson. 

 

Bath Class. 

We have been working hard digging and trying to attract a variety of wildlife. 

We have been weeding and Arthur made a great sign to keep people from treading on the newly 

planted bulbs. 

 

 

       
 

Donation Request  

We would also like to request donations of wildflower seeds, bulbs & compost for the children to 

plant the forest school garden – all donations would be gratefully received. Thank you!  

 
School Facebook Page 

Did you know we have a Facebook page?  Please follow us on social media & take a look to see what 

the children have been up to! 

 

Parent and Carer Information Sessions 

Recent sessions providing information about the curriculum and how you can support your 

children at home have not been well attended.   

We really value your feedback and would love to know how we can best support you with this 

aspect of your child's home life. Please would you take a couple of minutes to give your views by 

completing this survey: https://forms.office.com/e/guH54jc6sJ  

 

 

Out of school achievements 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SharowCoEPrimarySchool/?notif_id=1709059289269170&notif_t=page_user_activity&ref=notif
https://forms.office.com/e/guH54jc6sJ


 

 

                         

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Information for Parents 

 

Working together for positive change for parent carers 

Welcome to Parent Carer Voice North Yorkshire. We are the recognised parent carer forum for the 

region. Our vision is to inform, empower and represent the collective voice of families with children 

and young people with SEND across North Yorkshire.  

Here you will find support from other parent carers, useful information and links, events and training 

which we hope will help inform and support your journey through the SEND services and beyond. 

“We have successfully recruited Parent Participation Officers for different localities within North 

Yorkshire. Their role will enable us to offer support in a more accessible way and ensure that we are 

able to gain feedback from a wider range of Parent Carers. We will then be able to use our voice to 

communicate the needs within your communities.” 

PCV North Yorkshire: Working together for positive change. 
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